

CUS 417/127.64

Feb. 5.

Dear Spielmann,

Vesalius.

I have written to Heger that the book should be published in English first. Have you any idea what the cost would be? We might go over it together some day, and I should be glad to approach the Press. I will ask Ryman if the picture could be sent